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Important Message from the Tax Collector 

About the Tax Assessment 

Postcards vs. Total Taxes Paid 

 
 

By law, every year in January/February, the Tax Assessor (Angela Mattiace) mails out a postcard 

that states your current property assessment, and the amount of taxes billed the prior year on that 

assessment. These cards are not meant to reflect how much you actually paid in taxes the prior 

year, but states what was billed for that year. Each year, you should keep track of the total 

amount of taxes you pay within that calendar year.  

 

Since many people opted to pre-pay their 2018 taxes in 2017, you should look back at your 

checkbook, tax bill, and receipts from our office to determine the total amount you actually paid.  

 

If you need a print out of your tax payments, please send an email to 

NancyDonnelly@AllendaleNJ.Gov. Please put in the subject line “Tax Payment History 

Request” and in the body of the email state your name, Block and Lot numbers, and Full 

Street address.  

 

We will email a copy of your payment history back to you. Thank you.  
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